
 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Tuesday 20th May 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Reception and Year 1 would like to invite their Dads, Grandads, Brothers or Uncles, to a Father’s 

Day celebration assembly on Friday 13th June 2014 at 9.00am.  

 

We will share with you a song about why these people are special to us, and talk about our 

feelings and thoughts towards our family members. 

 

On the morning of Friday 13th June, please sign in at the office, and we will be assembled in the 

school hall. 

 

Could you please return the reply slip below to a member of the Reception or Year 1 team by 

Monday 9th June 2014. Please indicate on this slip whether you will require one or two seats. 

Unfortunately, due to the number of children performing for this assembly, we cannot offer 

additional seating.  

 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at our assembly. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham   Mr Alletson     Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher  Reception Teacher    Head Teacher  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Year: ________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the Father’s Day assembly on 13th June 2014. 

I will need 1/2 seat(s) provided. (Please indicate) 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


